
 Classroom News   
Class Name: Totnes          Term : Summer 2          Topic : Bugs and Shrubs 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
The children have been counting down and are extremely 

pleased to know that the end of the year is now here. Its 

Summer!  

 

What a half term we have had, it’s included a wide variety 

of activties. The students have focused hard on their Entry 

Level Exams, the Year 11’s have completed and passed 

their ASDAN coursework and as a result the pupils were 

rewarded with a fun-filled activites week.  

 

During activites week we went pottery painting, to a 

wildlife park, to the beach and bowling. The children had 

a fabulous time and made the staff extremely proud as 

they worked together and supoorted oneanother trying 

out new things.  

 

The students have had a great final few weeks getting 

ready for adulthood life. They have taken part in a range 

of different lessons including travel training within Maths by 

exploring public transport timetables.  

They have had numerous visits up to Post -16 and have 

been able to make their own transition booklets to help 

prepare them for the next academic year.  

They have also had further educating on PSHE and Sex 

education.  

 

Amy would like to say: 

‘It has been a whirlwind of a year but you have all made 

so much progress that you should be proud of! 

I have watched each of you improve academically in a 

variety of different areas but I am also so impresssed at 

how you have grown in maturity too. 

I feel truly priviledged to have got to know all of you this 

year and am very grateful for all that you have taught me 

too.  

I wish you all the very best in your new adventures next 

year and would like to just remind you to stay safe, postive 

and make the choices that are right for you’.  

 

The Totnes Team would like to wish all the students a safe, 

restful but most importantly an enjoyable Summer. 

 

 

    

 
 
  

Dates to remember: 

Friday 20th July – Last day of term 

  

Magic Moments of the Term – Congratulaions to.. 

Christopher Pullinger for being awarded a music Scholarship 

George Gibson for gaining acceptance and trasitioning smoothly over to Newbury College.  

All students who took part in their Entry Level Exams 

All Year 11’s who have passed their ASDAN coursework and gained certificates for their Bronze Award and 

shortcourses.  

 


